
Angela Moen
Resident

Hi Clerk Cheryl McGowan,
As a Maine resident and short-term rental host, I support LD 1365. This is a bill that 
balances property rights with the ability of local communities to safeguard quality of 
life. 
I am one of the thousands of hosts in the state who open up their homes to make ends 
meet. That’s money we earn and is spent here, in our community. Local businesses, 
cleaners and restaurants all benefit when visitors stay in my home and I’m proud of 
the work I do to support our local economy. 
I ask that you support this common-sense legislation which protects hard working 
residents of the Pine Tree State, like myself, and helps fast-track our economic 
recovery. Thank you.
Angela Moen  


